Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Pride Month 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

· Whether any events have been organised for Pride month. If so please provide the date, start and end time, and title/topic of the event

Answer:
No external events have been organised.

The Council’s Corporate Equalities Team held an internal online event for council staff called ‘The Importance of Pride’ to help staff learn more about LGBTQIA+ communities and why Pride is important. This session was held in an online format on Tuesday 27 June from 12pm-1pm. 
· Whether any LGBT themed merchandise has been purchased for Pride month. i.e. since the beginning of the 2023/24 financial year. If so please provide me with information on what has been purchased and the cost

No
· Whether the organisation has sponsored any Pride events. If so which events and please provide details of the nature of the sponsorship (particularly the financial value)

The Council’s Festivals & Events Team allocates to the organisation responsible for Leicester Pride with a £7,000 grant for the city event which is held annually in September. The Council also offer help and support with the planning and operations of the event.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
